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Special Achievements 
This week’s Wow achievers have been: 

• Esther, Nancy, Jake, Rex, Robert and Louie all created a lighthouse inspired by the story The 
Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch.  

• Mitchell, Abigail and Ella researched famous astronauts and cosmonauts for their homework 
project. Wow! 

• Marcelina has worked very hard in RWI and helped other children to work hard too.   
• Addilyn, George, Rosalie and Lana have created beach huts and habitats inspired by their class work. 
• Toby, Lachlan and Enrikas have all created a fantastic Jennings poem describing Grendel from 

Beowulf. Wow! 
The following children also received one of our prestigious 5C awards: 

• Cooperative Badge – George, Jenson, Teddy, Lauren, Jamie, Abigail, Isabella and Freya for working so 
well in gardening club and impacting so much to the school environment. 

• Conscientious badge – Lucas and Harvey for working so hard to improve their handwriting. 
• Caring Badge – Felicity and Georgia for helping others find tricky notes during music lessons and 

Henry, Sophia, Lauren, Daisy and Teddy-Ray for always being polite, kind and reassuring others when 
needed. 

• Courteous Badge – Henry for always having fantastic manners and for being respectful to other 
children and adults.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Curriculum Highlights 
Welcome back to the summer term, we hope you had a lovely Easter break. We are looking forward to a busy 
term ahead of us. There are of course the statutory assessments that take place in various year groups but 
there is also a whole host of other fun and interesting activities planned. Your year group newsletter should 
explain the topics being covered this term but there are also day trips organised with trips planned for 
Skegness Aquarium for Y1/2 pupils, Y3/4 are going to Nene Park and Y5/6 to the Space Centre in Leicester. 
We have a visitor planned from the Science Dome for our EYFS children. 
Later in the term we ill also have our school games week which includes our annual sports day as well as 
interhouse competitions being arranged. 
We are looking forward to a busy yet fun and exciting term ahead! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sporting News 
No sporting events have taken place yet this week although we are looking forward to taking part in a netball 
match this evening, football on Monday and a cross country competition on Tuesday. Highlights will be 
reported on next week. 
 
 
 


